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Happy February Garden Club Members:
Well, truly, love was in the air after our January meeting  

“WHGC Members Have Talent”! We have heard from so many  

of you sharing that you thought it was the “Best Meeting EVER”!    

We think because members shared their heartfelt talents and 

stories, it touched many of us in so many ways. We definitely will 

be doing this next year, most likely January, so start thinking 

about what you would like to show and tell and share with the 

membership.

Thank you to those who showed us their various talents. Evelyn 

Galatis, Diane Davies, Ratnar Dalal, Mary Grassi, Charlotte 

Richardson, Deb Fichera, and Kristin Ward. You all were very 

inspirational! A few members had requested Ratnar Dalal to 

design notepads bearing her artwork. So she designed three 

notepads in three different sizes. You can view them at the link 

below:

https://www.zazzle.com/store/ratnas_seasonal_art/products?

qs=notepad&dp=252095109050554470 
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Meetings 2024 

2/28 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

Fred Csibi-Levin "How to make 

a great madeline”  

3/20 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

Corinne Emerick - "Art in 

Bloom"  

4/24 - St. Eulalia’s Manion Hall 

Jana Milbocker - ‘Pots with 

Pizzaz’  

5/1 - Spring Luncheon at 

Winchester Country Club 

WINCHESTER HOME 

& GARDEN CLUB

Thank you Bernadette Kearney for your beautiful floral 
arrangements  delivered to the Gables and Mt. Vernon House.  
The touch of Spring brightened the residents during some of 

these gloomy weeks!!!

Happy 

Valentine’s Day!

XOXO
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Thank you Kristen Ward for the lovely centerpieces you created and allowed us to raffle. Also, thank you 

to all the talent participants who donated items to our raffle. All of you were so generous!

Once again, thank you to our Hospitality Chair, Carrie Fiore and her hard working committee: Mary 

Werlin, Barbara Hyde and Bernadette Kearney.  The lunches are just outstanding. Organizationally, the 

presentation and the warmness you all share makes having lunch with club members a memorable 

experience.

Here is the remainder of the years schedule for participating in the luncheons:

February  Becky Kuhlman –  Sue O'Connell 

 March  Elissa O’Hara –  Kathleen Stakes 

 April         Fenton Sterling –  Jessica Zander 
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February presentation will be done by Fred Csibi-Levin https://

docmacaron.com/services/. Fred will making his famous madelines. 

He will have us all totally engaged in the process, with some 

tasting of his fine goods in the end.

Avoiding “Valentine’s Day” so you can spend time with your honey 

and not conflicting with school vacation, our February meeting is 

at the end of the month on February 28th. Look forward to seeing 

all of you then.

Enjoy the longer days, wish for more sun and see you in a few 

weeks!!

Thank you Cathy and Dot

Here’s a link to Reed Pughs newsletter

https://us17.campaign-archive.com/?u=24ca6630819c5bc4a96ecffc7&id=d78923ebf4
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